Cumbria County Council
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 – Section 23


Notice is hereby given that Cumbria County Council proposes to install a pelican crossing on the A597 Lillyhall, at a point approximately 165m north-west of its junction with the A595/A597/B5306 roundabout, Lillyhall, Workington.

A plan showing the location of the proposed puffin crossing may be viewed on the Councils website and may otherwise be obtained by emailing kim.baxter@cumbria.gov.uk.  


Chief Legal Officer, Cumbria House, 117 Botchergate, Carlisle, CA1 1RD. 


Dated: 4 February 2021























